[bookmark: _GoBack]2020 KENTUCKY EMERGENCY SERVICES CONFERENCE
CALL FOR PAPERS

The KY Chapters of the National Emergency Number Association (KENA), Association of Professional Communications Officials (APCO) and Kentucky Emergency Management Association (KEMA) are proud to host the 2020 Kentucky Emergency Services Conference, September 8 - 11, 2020 at the Crowne Plaza Hotel in Louisville, KY. This Call for Papers invites KENA/APCO members, 911 professionals, industry partners, and educators to submit a written proposal for an educational presentation, workshop, or panel discussion at the 2020 conference.  Please include the following information in your proposal.

[bookmark: Text1]Name and Title of Presenter:       

[bookmark: Text2]Organization/Agency Name:       

[bookmark: Text3]Target Audience:         

[bookmark: Text4]Biography of Presenter:       

[bookmark: Text5]Title of Presentation:       

[bookmark: Text6]Brief Overview of Presentation:       

[bookmark: Text7]Complete address, phone and e-mail of presenter:       

[bookmark: Text8]Audio/Visual needs:       

The description of your submission should be no more than 100 words describing what is most interesting and/or important in your session and how it relates to the target audience.  Education Presentation Proposals must be non-vendor-specific. If you are requesting a Vendor-specific Industry Partner presentation time slot, please note that in your presentation description.  Education Sessions are scheduled in 1 hour blocks.  If your session would require more time, please advise.

Please e-mail submissions to Delanna Moore, KENA/APCO Education Committee:  dgm8903@gmail.com.  Please call or e-mail with any questions, 270-338-2000 or 270-543-0905.  Submissions must be received by April 30, 2020.  For more information or to register for the 2020 KESC, please go to www.kesc.us
